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Greetings Colleagues, 
 

We are thrilled to announce the awards call for our upcoming NASA cost estimating awards banquet. There has been a great deal of hard work completed by NASA cost estimators since last years awards ceremony by both outstanding individual performers and cost estimating teams throughout our Agency!  We all know the importance of recognizing people who have done outstanding work.  It is now time for each of us to take time and make time to nominate people who have stood out through their accomplishments, dedication, leadership, and team work over this past year!  Please don’t miss this opportunity to write up and submit award nominations for those you feel are deserving of our awards.

This year we are pleased to announce the addition of one new award for our NASA cost estimating community, the Rising Star Award.  This award has been created to recognize the talents, achievements and leadership of an outstanding junior NASA cost estimating civil servant.  In addition to the Rising Star Award, we will continue accepting nominations for the following annual award categories:

· The NASA Cost Estimator Leadership Award

· The NASA Cost Estimator of the Year Award
· The NASA Cost Estimating Team Award

· The NASA Cost Estimating Support Contractor of the Year Award
· The William S. Rutledge Life Time Achievement Award
The selection process and criteria for the awards process, along with the requirements and format for each award is located on our PBMA CASG website.  Please download the information from our site and follow the instructions as stated in those documents.  The awards will cover the period of April 11, 2006 – April 13, 2007.  Award write-ups can be submitted by anyone in our NASA cost community.  Award nominations must be emailed to Sheryl McGurk of NASA Headquarters, Sheryl.mcgurk-1@nasa.gov by close of business, Friday, May 4th, 2007.
Awards will be presented to the recipients at our annual awards banquet Thursday evening, July 19th, 2007 at the Hyatt Regency located at the Denver Tech Center.  The awards banquet is part of our upcoming NASA Cost Symposium, which will be held in Denver, Colorado, Tuesday, July 17th through Thursday, July 19th.
Please ensure every effort has been taken to widely distribute the announcement of this awards call throughout our NASA cost community.  Thank you for your support!

 

Sincerely,

 

Sheryl McGurk, Chair

NASA Cost Estimating Awards Committee

(202) 358-1723 (W)

(202) 358-3602 (F)
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